
 
 

    

Trustee Matias de Dovitiis 
Ward 4 Humber River - Black Creek 

Matias.deDovitiis@tdsb.on.ca 
 

Trustee Liban Hassan 
Ward 6 York South-Weston 
Liban.Hassan@tdsb.on.ca 

TDSB Budget Forum 
All parents/guardians and members of school communities are welcome 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Ward 4 Trustee Matias de Dovitiis and Ward 6 Trustee Liban Hassan, invite you 
to an In-Person Ward Forum to discuss the TDSB budget for 2024-2025. 

C W Jefferys Collegiate Institute (Cafetorium) 
340 Sentinel Rd, North York (Finch Ave W and Sentinel Rd) 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
Light refreshments will be served, and childcare will be provided onsite. We are 
committed to making our meetings and events accessible to all. If you have any 
specific needs or concerns regarding accessibility, please contact Trustee Shared 

Services at TrusteeServices@tdsb.on.ca or call 416-395-8787, and we will do our best 
to accommodate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Find-your/Schools/schno/3441
https://www.google.com/maps/place/C+W+Jefferys+Collegiate+Institute/@43.75814,-79.5106207,15z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x416204dca9b780df:0xc16da6b6bd173dc2!8m2!3d43.75814!4d-79.500321!16s%2Fm%2F02rdzrg?hl=en-US
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